
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

Thrilled beyond words to be singing these Queen tunes, alongside these 

singers, and with this orchestra and band, Vicki Harnett most certainly 

needs help in counting all the beautifully lucky stars that aligned to make 

this Winter Pops possible!  

 

A Resident Artist with Terra Bruce Productions, Vicki was last seen in their 

production of "The Wild Rovers", as well as "Christmas At The Majestic". 

She had the pleasure of singing with the NSO in the 2023 Big Ticket: The 

Music of The Night, and will be back again for this year's Big Ticket: A Night 

At The Oscars. Many thanks to everyone, onstage and off, who helped to 

bring this evening together, and to her nearest and dearest for their love 

and support. 


